Boy Scouts --
NO MEETING TONIGHT!

We decided to cancel the
meeting tonight (Jan. 2) due
to Wisconsin playing in the

Rose Bowl! We will buy
groceries for the campout on
Friday night.

(If you're ever in doubt, be sure to check
the troop web page or troop email list.
Those are always updated as needed.)
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